
Dear Colleague,

2012 Annual Interruption Tender Process – Scotia Gas Networks Published Results

Due to the low number of interruptible tenders no DN Interruptible Summary Reports 
will be published by Scotia Gas networks for the 2012 Annual Interruption Tender

In accordance with UNC TPD Section G paragraph 6.4.3, the summary Report by 
location (SRL file) relies on there being awarded contracts for at least three (3) Users 
in a location to ensure a level of anonymity. As there were no contracts awarded, this 
criteria was not met therefore the SRL file cannot be issued. 

The same information can be found in the link below or by visiting visit the Scotia 
Gas Networks website at www.scotiagasnetworks.co.uk under Third 
Parties/Interruption

Scotia Gas Networks will continue to invite tenders in future years. 

In the meantime if you require any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact 
either: Erika Melen on 01293 818308 816723 or Scott Duncan on 01293 818256.

Yours Sincerely,

Erika Melen
Network Code Manager


